
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Participates in the March of Al-Diwaniyah People
towards Karbala
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    Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, president of  Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, participated in the

march of Al-Diwaniyah people towards karbala to commemorate the forty-visit on Tuesday November

24th, 2015.
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His Eminence stressed that Al-Diwaniyah people have long been the precursors in serving the

doctrine of Ahl al-Bayt (AS) and the visitors of Imam Hussein, noting that the adherence to

Husseini project is an adherence to divine project. He also praised the service of Husseini

processions and Al-Diwaniyah people’s creation of new methods of service despite the financial

hardship faced by the country and society, adding that the service is increasing and the

generosity is illimitable.


